
 

    
 

Freedom of Information Request 

I would like to make the below  request under the Freedom of Information Act. 
 

Slough Virtual School has a statutory duty to promote the education of previously looked after 

children and provide help and advice both to schools, education establishments and eligible parents 

and carers. 

To help develop this service we need to know how many of these children are in Slough schools and 

education establishments. Hence we are requesting numbers only in relation to the questions posed 

below:  

1. The number of children and young people who have been adopted who attend your 

education establishment  

2. The number of children and young people with special guardianship orders issued by Slough 

Children’s Services Trust 

3. The number of children and young people with special guardianship orders issued by other 

local authorities 

4. The number of children and young people with child arrangement orders issued by Slough 

Children’s Services Trust 

5. The number of children and young people with child arrangement orders issued by other 

local authorities 

For your information, I have attached some brief details of the new duty. We will be contacting all 

Slough SGO carers to inform them of their rights under the new Act. 

I thank you in advance for your help with this freedom of information request. If you have any 
queries, please contact me. My email address is below. 
 
I look forward to your response within the statutory deadline of 20 working days. 
 
Ewen Godfrey  
 

Slough Virtual School 
Slough Children’s Services Trust 
St Martin’s Trust 
Slough 
Sl1 3UF 
ewengodfrey@scstrust.co.uk 
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